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In the previous OMB approval (10/16/2015) the Sweet Potato Prices questionnaire had both price and production questions on it.  When the docket was renewed on 8/28/2018, the production questions were accidentally left off the questionnaire.  NASS would like to add the production questions back to the renewed questionnaires.
